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Dear Parents 

 
I hope the children have had the chance to rest over the weekend, I just wanted to take the 

time to write on behalf of the staff to say how wonderful your children were when we went 

to Minstead. The adults all shared how caring and supportive the children are. I know bed 

making will come in time but it was a pleasure to spend time with them and see how 

respectful and polite they are. It was great to see them enjoy life's simple pleasures such as 

running through the puddles and playing in the woods. 

 

We hope they have enjoyed the experience and will treasure the memories they've made 

together and continue to see the world as a place worth looking after. 

 

Also, thank you to families that have been able to see or contact staff and share their 

appreciation. I know colleagues appreciate that as they put a lot into residential experiences 

and are away from their own families. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  


